
Submitter: Sarah Brown 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Dear Oregon Legislature, 

Please accept this letter in strong support for Senate Bill 210, which seeks to 

enhance the integrity of our electoral process by prioritizing in-person voting and 

implementing stricter identification requirements. 

Oregon elections and those who manage them are fraught with discrepancies, 

outright fraud with very limited transparancy. In just the last 5 years, over one 

thousand voters were found registered in Oregon and the Secretary of State was 

forced to resign in disgrace without facing personal accountability. Elections in 

Oregon appear highly suspicious. The voter identity fraud may likely be much greater 

than currently reported.  

Most recently, voter ballot drop boxes came under terrorist attacks exposing the 

vulnerability of mail-in voting to fraud, intimidation and coercion. In October 2024, 

ballot drop boxes in Portland, Oregon, and Vancouver, Washington, were attacked in 

cases of domestic terrorism. Explosive device materials were found at the scene. 

Terrorist(s) manufactured explosive devices, likely in this community, in an effort to 

silence and disenfranchise American citizens. These attacks jeopardize the security 

of ballots but also destroy public confidence in the election process and those who 

"oversee" the results.  

The chain of custody for mail-in ballots remains a critical issue and obviously 

intentional weak-link to be easily exploited. The 2024 terrorist attacks against chain-

of-custody in the most recent election in Portland and Vancouver highlight this 

scheme. Breaks in the chain of custody create opportunities for tampering and fraud, 

as highlighted by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA). 

Proper documentation and secure handling are essential to maintaining the integrity 

of ballots. 

Senate Bill 210 addresses these concerns by emphasizing in-person voting, which 

reduces the risks associated with mail-in ballots and drop boxes. It also ensures that 

voters present valid identification, further safeguarding against fraud. 

I urge you to support SB210 to protect the integrity of our elections and restore public 

trust in the democratic process. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely,  

S.Brown  

Hillsboro, Oregon 

 

p.s. Did Hai Pham "move" back to his mansion and out of the district he was elected 

in?  

 


